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DATE: May 17, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bids 34470 Lake Apopka North Shore Internal Levee Improvements 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate 
changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and new 
language is underlined. 
 
 
MODIFICATION 
 
1.  Attachment F, ST. Johns River Water Management District Upper Ocklawaha River Basin/Lake Apopka North Shore 

Internal Levee Improvements Plans, April 30, 2019; Sheet C-2 – Notes Section LIMEROCK ROADWAY #1 – 
GENERAL FILL LANGUAGE shall be deleted and replaced with the following: 
 
GENERAL FILL: FILL SHALL CONSIST OF SOILS CLASSIFIED AS FINE SAND (SP), SLIGHTLY SILTY 
SAND (SP-SM), SLIGHTLY CLAYEY SAND (SP-SC), SILTY SAND (SM), AND CLAYEY SAND (SC). SOILS 
WITH FINES CONTENT GREATER THAN 20 PERCENT SHALL BE TO BE APPROVED BY THE DISTRICT 
IN ADVANCE.  MORE MOISTURE SENSITIVE SOILS WILL BE DIFFICULT TO PLACE AND COMPACT. 

 
THE CONTRACTOR SHALL PROVIDE A SUBMITTAL FOR THE GENERAL FILL MATERIAL TO THE 
DISTRICT WITH THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION: 

 
USCS SOIL CLASSIFICATION 
MOISTURE CONTENT 
PERCENT PASSING NO. 200 SEIVE 
LIQUID AND PLASTIC LIMITS 

 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
Q.1. Attachment J, FDEP Permit references pump station, ditch block and temporary cofferdam work. Is this work to 

be included as part of bid no. 34470?  This work is not referenced in Attachment F, Improvement Plan Sheets C-1 
through C-5. Please clarify this work is not to be included as part of bid No. 34470.   

A.1. The FDEP and Army Corps permits were broader permits that covered more work than is included in bid No 
34470 Attachment F.  In particular the pump station, ditch blocks and temporary coffer dams shown in the 
permits are not part of bid 34470.  However, some of the work included in Attachment F is regulated and 
addressed in the permits.  Specifically, any fill and associated wetland impacts within the existing canals that 
results from the levee improvements.  Therefore, the contractor should be aware of the conditions of the permits 
as they may apply. 
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Q.2. The Cost Schedule shows 4500 SF of sodding. Should the Unit be SY instead of SF?  
A.2. No the unit is square feet as shown on the Cost Schedule  
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains on June 6, 2019, 2:00 PM. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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